
 
March 19, 2020 
 
North Wildwood Public Schools 
Ms. Rose Millar; Business Administrator 
 
Re: COVID-19 Emergency Meal Service Plan 
 
The following is Chartwells Emergency Feeding Plan in the event of a shutdown. 

 

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5

Main Assorted Cold Cereals Breakfast Muffin / Cereal Bar Assorted Cold Cereals Breakfast Muffin / Cereal Bar Assorted Cold Cereals

Fruit Fresh Orange Fresh Orange Fresh Orange Fresh Orange Fresh Orange

100% Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice

Cracker 3 Pack Graham 3 Pack Graham 3 Pack Graham 3 Pack Graham 3 Pack Graham 

Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5

Main Turkey & Cheese WG Bun Uncrustable P B & J 2.6oz Ham & Cheese WG Bun Uncrustable P B & J 2.6oz Turkey & Cheese WG Bun

Vegetable  Mini Peeled Carrots Marinated Garbanzo Beans Grape Tomatoes Celery Sticks / Ranch Sliced Cucumbers / Ranch

100% Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice 4oz Apple Juice

Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk 8oz -1% White Milk

Fruit Fresh Whole Fruit Selection Fresh Whole Fruit Selection Fresh Whole Fruit Selection Fresh Whole Fruit Selection Fresh Whole Fruit Selection

Hydration 8oz Purified Water 8oz Purified Water 8oz Purified Water 8oz Purified Water 8oz Purified Water

Wildwood Schools COVID-19 Emergency Closure Five Day Lunch Cycle Menu (repeatable) 

Wildwood Schools COVID-19 Emergency Closure Five Day Breakfast Cycle Menu (repeatable) 

 
 
Limiting factors: 

� Access to the Margaret Mace and Wildwood High School and its facilities 
� Staff availability of un effected non-quarantined Chartwells Staff 
� No interruption in the food supply chain 
� The ability to serve a reimbursable meal 
� Security of the facilities 

 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please contact me. It is a pleasure serving the Wildwood School District 
and I take the safety of our students and my staff very seriously. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
James Linnington; Director of Dining Services       


